
Niansong Zhang

Date: July 19, 2023

For selfless dedication and support of our mission to help children 

suffering from long-term or permanent medical hair loss.

On behalf of the Locks of Love Board of Directors, staff, volunteers, 

and all the children whose lives you will touch,

Thank you!

Locks of Love


